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Notice	

Revised	date	of	PUMDET-2024	

 

In terms of the decision of the Board, the PUMDET-2024, scheduled 

to be held on July 28, 2024 (Sunday), has been rescheduled on July	

07,	2024	(Sunday)	considering all aspects specially the interest of 

the aspiring candidates in greater means. 

Accordingly, downloadable Admit Cards will be available 

tentatively on and from June 25, 2024.  

 

All other aspects of the examination will remain unaltered.   

 

Sd/- 

				Registrar,	WBJEEB	


